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July 8, 2015 

 

Mr. Aaron Kozak 

Black Horse Pike Educational Association 

c/o Highland Regional High School 

 

RE:  School Psychologist-CST: Triton Regional High School 
    

   

Dear Aaron, 

 

Due to a recent resignation, the Special Services Department anticipates the need to hire a school 

psychologist for the 2015-16 school year, effective September 1, 2015.  Interested candidates must possess, 

or have eligibility for, a valid New Jersey Certificate as a School Psychologist.  Additionally, the candidate 

must possess excellent interpersonal and organizational skills.  Duties include, but are not limited to, 

conducting school-based psychological assessments, engaging in academic and social/emotional/behavioral 

consultation, and CST case management responsibilities.  It is anticipated that the successful candidate may 

need to work additional days during the course of the summer, where compensation would be at the 

candidate’s per diem rate and provided within his/her base salary during the course of the school year.   

 

Interested applicants shall send a letter of interest, application, and resume to the attention of Mrs. Roseann 

Borda (rborda@bhprsd.org), Administrative Assistant, at the Black Horse Pike Regional School District 

Central Administration Office, 580 Erial Rd., Blackwood, NJ 08012 no later than July 16, 2015.  Specific 

questions regarding this position may be directed to Mr. David C. Cappuccio, Jr., Director of Special 

Services & Policy at (856) 227-4106.  Thank you. 

 

I appreciate your assistance in bringing this announcement to the attention of our staff.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

David C. Cappuccio, Jr. 

Director of Special Services & Policy 
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